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Roger Euliss, AEC’s VP of Business Development, is retiring from AEC today
(August 30, 2019).

We are very grateful to Roger for his years of service to AEC. He has been a
tremendous asset to our team with his knowledge of our industry and experience
in the equipment rental space. We have been truly blessed to have Roger on Team
Allen over these last seven years.

Roger will be semi-retiring in the Midland, MI area while still doing some consulting
for AEC and other companies in our industry. Please join the team at AEC in
wishing Roger well in the next leg of his life journey.
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